
(Translation) 
 
NO. GL/2020/003 

16 March 2020 
 
Subject Notification of the relocation of the Grand Canal Land Public Company Limited’s Head Office  
Attention The President  
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 Grand Canal Land Public Company Limited (the “Company”) would like to notify the relocation of the 
Company’s head office, effective from 16 March 2020 onwards.  The details are as follows: 

Previous Address 
No. 33/4 Rama 9 Road, Huay Kwang Sub District, Huay Kwang District, Bangkok 10310 
Tel. (662) 246 2323  Fax. (662) 247 1082 

New Address 
No. 161 Rama 9 Road, Huay Kwang Sub District, Huay Kwang District, Bangkok 10310 
Tel. (662) 246 2323  Fax. (662) 247 1082 

  
Please be informed accordingly. 

 

  Sincerely, 
 
                       -Somphoch Thitipalatip- 
                         (Mr. Somphoch Thitipalatip) 
                                Company Secretary 


